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Comments: Thank you for allowing community input on the North Valley Trail Plans.  I am a homeowner in Mt.

Crested Butte and I strongly believe we should invest in our trails to support the demand placed on them, by

preserving, improving and expanding them!  Therefore, I fully support the position as reflected in the comments

by Jeff Fahrenbruch and hope they are considered and reflected in your future plans.  Thank you. 


